
Municipal Election Recount 

 
       April 9, 2024 

 
To the Residents of Durham: 

 

There will be a recount of the RSU 5 Board of Directors race which was 
part of the Municipal Election held on April 5, 2024, at the Eureka 
Community Center, 606 Hallowell Rd in Durham, Maine. 

 

The recount will be held at the Durham Town Office, 630 Hallowell Rd in 
Durham, Maine on Tuesday, April 16th at 2:00 PM. The public is welcome; 
however, space is limited. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jessica L Landberg 

Town Clerk 


